

AUGUST EVENTS



E23 RUOP Photos

We want to know about your RUOP! We would love to talk about your summer RUOP experiences, if you have any photos feel free to send them in!

Details: Email to Emma Zado (<u>ezado@uidaho.edu</u>) and/or Kinsey Walt (kwalt@uidaho.edu)

UPDATES & REMINDERS



Next Steps: School of Health and Medical Professions

The new School of Health and Medical Professions (SHAMP) was approved by the Idaho State Board of Education (SBOE) on June 13, determining that U of I will be adding SHAMP and a master's degree in gerontology to its health care offerings.

So, what's next for SHAMP?

On August 21st, four additional graduate-level health professions programs will be put before the SBOE; a Direct-Entry Master of Nursing (MSN), a Doctorate of Anatomical Sciences (DAS), a Doctorate of Clinical Psychology (PsyD) and a Doctor of Nurse Anesthesia Practice (DNAP).

In anticipation of growth, U of I will break ground in September on an expansion to the D.A. Huckabay M.D. Medical Education Building.

<u>SHAMP</u> is designed to address the physician and health care provider shortage that has plagued Idaho for years.

For more information about SHAMP and its health program offerings, click here.



Vandal Health Clinic

The Vandal Health Clinic will be operated by Idaho WWAMI and U of I's Division of Student Affairs!

The clinic will become a teaching clinic – the first higher education medical teaching clinic in North Idaho – providing clinical training opportunities for our medical students while providing on-campus health care to University of Idaho students.

With this teaching clinic, Idaho WWAMI medical students will have the opportunity to gain clinical experience under the supervision of medical professionals within the WWAMI program. The clinic will continue to operate as a full-range primary care clinic.

Staff/Faculty Shoutout



Welcome to the Idaho WWAMI-ly Sue Anderson! Sue will be joining our team this August as an Associate Professor and Associate Director of Program Development. Starting her career in journalism, Sue transitioned to nursing in the 90s and began teaching nursing students shortly thereafter, earning her MS in Nursing as well as a PhD. As a nurse educator, Sue has taught at the Associates, Baccalaureate, Masters and DNP levels, and started the first Direct-Entry MSN program in Indiana at Saint Mary's College. We can't wait to see all that you accomplish here at Idaho WWAMI!

Research Roundup

Recent research publications, led by Idaho WWAMI full-time faculty and students:

 <u>Psychiatric Disease as a Potential Risk Factor for Dementia: a Narrative</u> Review

About Idaho WWAMI



Idaho WWAMI was established in 1972 as part of the University of Washington School of Medicine's cooperative five-state medical school that serves Washington (Seattle and Spokane), Wyoming, Alaska,

Montana and Idaho (WWAMI), giving students living in the Northwestern United States access to high-quality, cost-effective medical education. Students who enter the program are enrolled in the University of Washington School of Medicine and complete their Foundations Phase (18 months) of medical school in their home states. In Idaho, the Foundations program is located at University of Idaho in Moscow and admits 40 students per year.

Communication

Stay in the loop on all things SHAMP and Idaho WWAMI (trust us, there's always something) by following us on Instagram, Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn at **@vandalmedicine**. The **Vandal Medicine Newsletter** will be released monthly, and the **Vandal Medicine Magazine** will be released in December and June. As always, if you have any questions, please email us at www.wwami@uidaho.edu.

Questions?

For the School of Health and Medical Professions: shamp@uidaho.edu



